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Patrick McQuillan

From: Tyler, Anna <annat@boysandtylerfinancial.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 1:45 PM

To: Patrick McQuillan; Shane Mekeland

Subject: Support of HF 568

Dear Patrick McQuillan and Representative Shane Mekeland: 

I am writing in support of the HS 568 to provide emergency medical care to injured police dogs.   They are highly trained, 

professional animals important to national security and should be treated and valued when injured in the line of duty. 

Thank you! 

Anna Tyler 

 

 

 
Anna C. Tyler 

Business Manager 
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